Webelos  Scientist  Event
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   October 20 2012, 9-4pm
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The East Stroudsburg University Student Chapters of the Society of Physics Students (SPS) and the National Science Teachers Association (NSTA) invite you to their 9th Webelos Scientist Event.  Details are available at http://www.esu.edu/psed/nsta/webelos.html.
The early-bird registration deadline is October 6.  If you are mailing a registration, make sure it is delivered to the physics department by October 6. Registrations after that point are accepted as space allows.

Note: In the event that the total number of received registrations by the early-bird deadline is greater than the number of slots available, a lottery will be used to select the registrants.  Scouts in a particular den will not be split up (either the entire den will be selected or the entire den will not be selected).  For this reason, please indicate the den on your registration form.  Those not selected during the lottery will be refunded the registration fee. 

Questions: please contact Robert Cohen at (570) 422-3428 or rcohen@esu.edu.
Please Print information

Scout Name: __________________________________       Pack ___________      Den ______

Scout Mailing Address: _____________________________________________________________________

Email Address for correspondence:​










Parent/Guardian Name:





  Home Phone: ________________________

Emergency contact:  Name:  ___________________________________     Phone:  ___________________

At least one accompanying adult per den is required.  Other accompanying adults are welcome but not required.  There is no fee for accompanying adults.  Lunch can be purchased on campus ($7.30 for buffet).

Accompanying Adult:  Name:  ___________________________________     Phone:  ___________________

Registration fee per scout is $20 (includes all-you-can-eat buffet lunch on campus)  

Note: food cannot be brought into the buffet lunch area. 

A letter with further information will be sent after registrations have been processed.

Please make checks payable to: ESU Student Chapter of the NSTA.  Note:  There will be an additional charge of $10 for any returned check.  Mail this form with payment to the address indicated below or drop it off in person at the East Stroudsburg University Physics Department office (located on the first floor of Gessner Hall, off Normal Street across from the Science and Technology building).


Webelos Scientist Event 
Physics Department

East Stroudsburg University
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East Stroudsburg, PA 18301
